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Our Vision: 

Find hope. Be hope. Share hope. 
 

We are a Stephen Ministry Congregation           

aŀȅ нлму 

[ƛŦŜ [ƛƴŜ 
From the Pastor 

As I sit down to write this article, today’s date is April 17, 2018. 

 

This is important to note, since what I’m about to “report on” will take place – nearly two-weeks ŀƊŜǊ I’ve submitted this article for our 
newsletter, but just a few days ǇǊƛƻǊ to when you read it! So be aware, we’re in a bit of a time warp where it comes to the following… 

 

What I’m alluding to here is the Organizing Conference being called by our current – and future – District Superintendent, the Rev. Dr. 
Charles Boayue, Jr. This meeting of United Methodist laity and clergy in our surrounding area will/will have taken place on April 28, 
2018. 

 

With this conference – we will be saying goodbye to our current Detroit Renaissance District, in favor a new district (to be named at the 
Organizing Conference coming up/having taken place on April 28). Our new district will have 79 churches, along with 3 multi-point 
charges. This district will be one of nine new districts, which will make up our new annual conference – The Michigan Area Annual Con-
ference. 

 

The new district(s) and annual conference will be operational on July 01, 2018 and officially formed on 
January 02, 2019. 

 

In case all this talk about districts and annual conferences is a bit confusing, here is the bottom-line. All of 
this has to do with how we are organized (and more importantly, connected!) as United Methodists and as 
United Methodist Churches, in our more immediate area and across the state of Michigan. 

 

While the mission remains the same (“to make disciples of Jesus Christ for the transformation of the 
world”), the hope is that we be able to better utilize our connection and resources across the state to ful-
fill this shared mission in an even more effective way. 
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So why bring all this up? How will this directly impact our church? 

 

Both of these are good questions. And honestly, the latter is beyond this article; and even in some ways, yet to be seen. With regards to 
the first question, however, I share all of this with you to simply remind us that changes are taking place all the time and all around us.  

 

While changes can be daunting, let’s be reminded - we all walk through them with the one who is unchanging. And while changes can be 
disruptive, let’s also be reminded, they bring about new opportunities and possibilities. 

 

So I anticipate – both as I write this article, and as you read it – we’ll live into being part of a new district…and soon – a new annual con-
ference. In living into something new, we’ll see and be a part of the changes it will bring. 

 

And with these changes, and all others in our lives, there is still the one unchanging and unchangeable truth – “Jesus Christ is the same 
yesterday, today, and forever.” (Hebrews 13:8, New Living Translations) 

 

 

God’s best – 

Pastor Jeremy 

 

 

 

Deacon’s Book Collection for Childhood Literacy 
In line with St. Matthews focus on Children and Youth, we will be gathering donations and books 

for the Deacon’s Book Collection for Childhood Literacy at Annual Conference.   

These books will be distributed free throughout the state in order that all children will have books 

to read.  They will be teaming with Scholastic Literacy Partnerships and Cokesbury to get books at 

reduced prices.  This  collection will be taken the four Sundays in May.  There will be a table in    

fellowship hall for the donations.  For further information you can contact Mary Hutzel Beltzman 

at 734-502-8487.   
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Congregation Caring Ministry 
 
 

Congregation Caring Ministry welcomes any member at St. Matthews 
who is interested in reaching out to others in need with a phone call, 
card, hospital/home visit, etc.  We meet the first Tuesday of every 
other month at 9:30 AM in the library. Our next meeting is scheduled 
for March 06, 2018.  If you have a prayer request or know of an ill-
ness, death, or someone who just needs a caring visit, call the 
church office at 734-422-6038. 

Lions Need Eyeglasses and Hearing Aids 
 

The Livonia Lions Club collects used eyeglasses and hearing aids to 
distribute to people who need them.  Please put your used items in 
the Lions Club box which is located to the left of the storage room in 
Fellowship Hall where chairs/tables are stored.  If you have any 
questions, please call Judy Harris at 734-420-2736. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIBLE CINEMA COMING SOON 
During the summer months, St Matthews provides Bible Cinema instead of Sunday School to give a 

break to our hardworking Sunday School teachers. We will need volunteers to oversee a video, 

snack and coloring in room 107/108 each Sunday starting June 17th. Please sign up on the Bulletin 

Board across from the church office. Please consider helping us out. Questions? Contact Maggie 

Doty at mdoty@stmatthewslivonia.com 
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'ÒÁÄÕÁÔÉÏÎ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ 
During the worship service on Sunday June 3, we will be honoring the 2018 graduates from high school and college. 

If you have a 2018 graduate in your family please fill out the graduation information and provide a picture for the 

PowerPoint presentation. Please return the form and picture to the office, or put in the Christian Education Coordi-

nator mailbox.  

Questions, contact Maggie Doty at mdoty@stmatthewslivonia.com 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------  

2018 Graduate Information  

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŎƻƳǇƛƭƛƴƎ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ DǊŀŘǳŀǝƻƴ {ǳƴŘŀȅΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿ ǎƻƳŜƻƴŜ ƎǊŀŘǳŀǝƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ƘƛƎƘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻǊ ŎƻƭƭŜƎŜ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŭƭƭ ƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ 
ŦƻǊƳ ōŜƭƻǿ ϧ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƻŶŎŜ ƻǊ ǘƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ /ƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ ƳŀƛƭōƻȄ ōȅ aŀȅ моΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ŀ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƎǊŀŘǳŀǘŜΦ 

bŀƳŜΥ πψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

{ŎƘƻƻƭΥ ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

5ŜƎǊŜŜ 9ŀǊƴŜŘΥ ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

CǳǘǳǊŜ tƭŀƴǎΥ 
ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ
ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

Awards, Hobbies, Achievements: 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________ 
 

**This form and pictures for the PowerPoint are due by Sunday, May 13  
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